WICKHAM MARKET PARISH COUNCIL MEETING – 15TH SEPTEMBER 2014
The Parish Council has agreed to form an Emergency Plan for Wickham Market.  A small working group has been formed and it is hoped this will be progressed in the near future.
Speed Calming Measures on Chapel Lane
I am pleased to confirm at a recent meeting held with Suffolk County Highways it was agreed a second 30mph repeater sign would be erected and the hedgerows would be cut back.
Also as a result of this meeting  some repairs have been carried out to the footpath from Revetts down passed The George Public House.
Vandalism within the village
A discussion was held regarding the recent spell of vandalism carried out within the village.

It was agreed the Clerk would write to Suffolk Constabulary in order to request that more police patrols were carried out within the early hours of the morning during weekends.
The George Inn Public House
It was agreed the Clerk would write to Punch Taverns in order to express the Parish Council's disappointment regarding the lack of communication received regarding their recent decision to put this property up for sale by auction.
Allotment Rents
The rents for 2014/15 will be collected on the evening of Monday 27th October 2014 between 6:00 and 8:00pm in the Clerk's office at the back of the Village Hall.
Grass Cutting at Wickham Market Cemetery
I can confirm a site meeting has recently been held with Suffolk Coastal Services in order to raise concerns regarding the condition of the grass cutting.  It was agreed they would clear the grass cuttings free of charge after the next two cuts in order to make the appearance of the cemetery tidier.
Finally I am pleased to advise the footpath next to the Glebe Allotment site has now been cleared and the Environment & Leisure Committee are also in the process of obtaining quotations to have the overgrown hedge cut back.
Jo Jones – Clerk to the Council 
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